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From: Jim Johnson <jimjohnsonbend@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 1:53 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits; Rep Clem
Subject: Support for Bill 4029

Dear Sir or Madame 
I am in support of bill 4029 to prohibit a bridge across the Deschutes River Wild and Scenic area.  One fact that 
has not been brought up is that the trail to this proposed bridge goes thru property that is currently used as a 
"Wildlife preserve."  This area has elk, deer, beaver, coyotes and an occasional cougar.  A trail with off leash 
dogs running thru it would have a huge negative impact on wildlife in this area.  Thanks for your support. 
Best regards 

Jim Johnson, Owner 
Bend Oregon Real Estate Expert 
541-389-4511  Call or text


